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Dear Business Representative/Community Member:              
 

We need your help in making Ballet Repertory Theatre’s 43rd season a success! 
 

Our non-profit volunteer organization, the Ballet Repertory Theatre Association (BRTA), is seeking donations of goods 

and services from business representatives and community members like you for our annual Nutcracker raffle.  Every 

year, this raffle allows us to raise a large part of the funds necessary to support Ballet Repertory Theatre (BRT), an all-

volunteer regional dance company based in Huntington Beach. 
 

Since 1977, BRT’s educational mission has been twofold: to allow approximately 50 serious-minded students from the 

Orange County Dance Center to perform in a professional setting, and to offer to the local community quality ballet 

performances at affordable prices.  Over the years, BRT has trained hundreds of dancers who have in turn brought the 

excitement of ballet to thousands of Orange County residents.  Thanks to loyal donors and patrons, BRT is now entering 

its 43rd season!  
 

As is tradition, we will display all donated goods and services during BRT’s 15 Nutcracker performances, from December 

7th through December 24th, at the Golden West College Theater in Huntington Beach (the BRT and BRTA are not 

affiliated with the college).  Nearly 5,000 patrons will visit the theater during that time.  This is an easy and affordable 

way to advertise for your business or community service.  We will also recognize the name of your business or 

community service in our souvenir program as well as on a banner in the theater lobby. 
 

And remember, ALL OF YOUR DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE! 
 

The BRT and BRTA thank you for your invaluable support!  Please call or email today!  

 

Sincerely, 

Sharrie Mills, BRTA Raffle Volunteer 

slmills5@gmail.com 

714-625-5210 
 

 

2019 RAFFLE DONATION FORM - BUSINESS/COMMUNITY 
 

Please complete this form before November 10, 2019 and attach to gift certificate, gift card, or donated goods. 
 

Please drop off or mail to Sharrie Mills, BRTA, c/o Orange County Dance Center, 16161 Springdale Street, Huntington 

Beach, CA  92649. 
 

To schedule the pickup of larger items, please call Sharrie Mills at 714-625-5210 or slmills5@gmail.com. 

 

Item description (please be specific):____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Value of donated item: $ ______________________ 
 

Business representative’s name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Business’s or community service’s name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________________ Email:______________________________________________________________ 
 

BRTA’s nonprofit tax ID: 33-0873296 

For your tax records, a receipt of your donation will be sent to the address you provided above.                       

Thank you for your generous donation! 


